2010 Annual Meeting
KMGA Cory Scott  welcomed the members of the KMGA to the annual meeting in Salina at the Western Sizzlin’ at 10:25 a.m. on Feb. 6. 
Board of directors were introduced.  Jerry Miller, V.P.,  Beth Riffel, interim secretary, Anne McGuire webmaster, Heather Hoover, KYMGA advisor. It was moved to accept the agenda 

Jerry Miller moved to accept the minutes of the last meeting, Jim Hollinger seconded the motion. 

Ed Riffel moved, Lisa Stockebrand seconded motion to accept treasurer report. Balance $7,615.52 

Cory Scott gave his president’s report indicating his views of what his happening on the goat industry in Kansas. 

Beth Riffel gave an update on the Grand Drive and the needs for the incorporating goats into the fair.  It would take a minimum of $8k to get it done and  incorporate it into the youth show weekend.  Location of the animals during the fair and additional pens are necessary to make the logistics happen. 

Cory Scott opened the floor for nominations for elections of officers. 

President candiates are Anne McGuire and Jerry Miller 

Candidates for Vice President, Jim Hollinger, Carol Bachofer 

Candiates for Secretary- Treasurer– Brenda Jordan 

Promotions candidate – Lori Copeland 

Youth Coordinator – Heather Hoover 

Regional Coordinators: 

NE-Cory Scott/Jamie Garten 

NW-Art Howell 

SE-Linda & Curt Jurgenson 

SW-Copelands 

  

Dr. Dave Sparks was introduced as the keynote speaker.  He spoke on production records for goat producers and their importance. 

Officer election results were announced as follows: President Jerry Miller, Vice President Carol Bachofer, Secretary/treasurer Brenda Jordan, Promotions Coordinator- Lori Copeland, KYMGA Coordinator Heather Hoover, 

Regional Coordinators-           NE-Cory Scott/Jamie Garten 

NW-Art Howell 

SE-Linda & Curt Jurgenson 

SW-Copelands 
Meeting adjourned.



